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TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

MEETING MINUTES 
May 13, 2020 (2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

 

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m.  

1. Welcome and Introductions 

 

The following members of the Stanislaus and Tuolumne Rivers Groundwater Basin Association 

Groundwater Sustainability Agency (STRGBA GSA) were present: 

Modesto Irrigation District (MID): John Davids 

Oakdale Irrigation District (OID): Emily Sheldon  

City of Modesto:   Miguel Alvarez 

City of Riverbank:   Michael Riddell  

Stanislaus County:   Walt Ward 

 

Other Attendees 

Public:    Liz Elliott, Todd Groundwater 

      Phyllis Stanin, Todd Groundwater 

      Chase Hurley, Water & Land Solutions 

      Hilary Reinhard, Provost & Pritchard 

      Alexis Stevens, Somach, Simmons & Dunn 

      Stacy Henderson, Terpstra Henderson 

Claudia Hidahl 

Sunny Kler, City of Modesto 

Melissa Williams, MID 

Craig Moyle, Stantec 

Kirsten Pringle, Stantec 

Dominick Amador, Woodard Curran 

Kim MacFarlane, Tuolumne County 

Khandriale Clark, Stantec 

Keith Yamamoto 

Ali Taghavi, Woodard Curran 

Amanda Peisch-Derby, DWR 

Cristian Irigoyen 

Herb Smart, TID 
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2. Business from the Public 

None 

3. Technical Workshop #6 – Modesto Groundwater Model Update  

Stanin introduced the modeling team and stated that the groundwater modeling 

effort is significant since it will inform discussions on Sustainable Management 

Criteria.  Amador (Woodard & Curran) presented progress to date on the Surface Water - 

Groundwater Model Development.  The C2VSimFG model has been updated with Modesto 

Subbasin refinements and calibrated.  Next steps will include using the model to develop 

zone water budgets for the subbasin.  The presentation is posted on the STRGBA GSA 

website. 

4.  Next Meeting 

 August 12, 2020  

5. Items too late for the agenda  

 N/A 

  


